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ORIENTATION DAYS FOR 2019 KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS

Dear Parents and Carers,

As part of our Orientation for Kindergarten 2019, your child will have three opportunities to visit our school. This will
positively contribute to their transition to Ulladulla Public School.

The first of our Orientation Days will be held on:

For surnames starting with letters A-G Tuesday 13" November
For surnames starting with letters H-Z Wednesday 14™ November

Proceedings will commence under the Infants COLA at 9.50am and finish with a Morning Tea at 11.10am. Please bring
your child to the Infants COLA and collect a name tag. School Prefects will help you place your child with their class for
the morning. New enrolments will spend approximately an hour in the Kindergarten classrooms, participating in
classroom activities with the current Kindergarten children.

Once your child is placed in a Kinder room please move up to the School Hall for the presentation with Miss Vowels.
This will start at 10.10am. The presentation will involve Kindergarten procedures and routines, the culture of the
school, policies and other relevant matters. The role of the parents in their child's education will also be discussed.
There will be opportunity to ask questions. This will be followed by a morning tea. The class that your child is placed
in today does not mean they will be with that teacher in 2019.

Your child will also experience recess with this year’s Kindergarten to provide an.even better understanding of school
life. Please provide a small snack for your child to have at this time.

The subsequent visits will be held on the following dates:

For surnames starting with letters A-G Tuesday 20" November 2:20-3:20pm
Tuesday 27" November 2:20-3:20pm
For surnames starting with letters H-Z Wednesday 21 November 2:20-3:20pm

Wednesday 28" November 2:20-3:20pm

On these visits you can take your child directly to the classroom they attended on the first day. These sessions are for
the children only.

If you are unable to come on the correct day (ie A-G on Tuesday or H-Z on Wednesday) you are still able to come on
the alternate day. Please contact the school to let them know.

We look forward to seeing you again on your Orientation Day.

Miss Jessica Vowels Mr Justin Stanton
Assistant Principal Kindergarten (Relieving) Deputy Principal



